Dear Edward Hodgson,

Planning application reference: 2023/3846/P Westbourne River Glyphs, Bollards and Lecterns.

| am writing in support of the above planning application. | am a geologist who has been involved
with the project with the Redington Frognal Association for a good many years. My interest is to
help people understand something of the geology, history and culture of the area in which they
live. Having succeeded in re-instating Constable’s famous Branch Hill Pond where we believe that
natural springs formed one of the several sources of the Westbourne in the Redington Frognal
area, it is a logical next step to explain where the streams flowed originally through the area. Now,
of course, they are incorporated in the sewer system. | led a walk down the route from Branch Hill
Pond to West End Green for the Geologists’ Association last Sunday and the participants were
equally enthusiastic that the route should be shown through the area. They loved the glyphs
designed by Robin Lacey and thoroughly approved the QR code tiles.

Funding has been established and so | do hope the Planning Committee will feel this is a
worthwhile project to support.

Best wishes,
Diana Clements

PS further downstream where the River Westbourne crosses Sloane Square Station in a large
drain | noticed a few weeks ago that tfl have created a board explaining the route of the river.



